
We are now
recruiting

Kindergarten
students for the
2022-2023 school

year!

Tuesday, February 1st
4:00-5:00 p.m.

Learn more about Hong-Kingston /
Valenzuela's 90:10 bilingual program 
at our virtual meeting!

Would you like your
child to be bilingual?

We will share
information
about our
program!
Meet some of
our teachers!

The online
application

for the
program will
be available

from February
7th to March

8th.

Click on the Zoom
link below:

 https://us02web.zoom.us
/j/87571918775?

pwd=eW9ZMGlPajRFV1Vm
bFplelNHMGxKdz09



Meeting ID: 875 7191 8775

Passcode: 3dpDE7



You can also
use the QR
code above 

 to get to the
Zoom

meeting!Visit our dual immersion website at https://bit.ly/34ebwm2

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87571918775?pwd=eW9ZMGlPajRFV1VmbFplelNHMGxKdz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87571918775?pwd=eW9ZMGlPajRFV1VmbFplelNHMGxKdz09
https://sites.google.com/stocktonusd.org/valenzuela-dual-immersion-magn/home


https://bit.ly/3G4pDb3

Here is the link to the application
for Kindergarten students:

Are you ready
to get started?

The online application for the program will  be 
available from February 7th to March 8th.

You can also use the
QR code to the left to

get to the
application!

Visit our dual immersion website at https://bit.ly/34ebwm2

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=C0TugV1AqUGBIRohRLQlCry3dqU-xmlLuZnYpLBY-ShUOVZPS04wUE5YN0dHWUxWQ1hZU09INkJXWC4u
https://sites.google.com/stocktonusd.org/valenzuela-dual-immersion-magn/home

